
Subject:  Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  12/10/2002, 16:44 

To: Radio Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

News 12.10.02 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All content is copyrighted 

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent 

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive 



Subject:  News 12.10.02 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  12/10/2002, 16:44 

To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Guys 

    Some news for you. 

 

New Presenters 

    Two more enquiries this week one via the web site. Will keep you posted 

on outcome. 

 

Studio One Chilton 

    As some of you will realise I have repaired the mixer in studio one and 

in addition removed some of the background leakage from the radio tuner. 

There is still some there in your headphones but it is not as bad as it was. 

This mixer is now 14 years old and is suffering a bit from wear. The one 

item which wears out is the faders. These were specially made for the mixer. 

The current types do not have the same fixing centres or fader travel. The 

company that produced these faders no longer does so. I am trying to source 

an alternative, as long term the outcome could be we have to ditch the 

Chilton for a new mixer. I only have one spare mike fader now and 4 line 

input faders. 

    By the way I looked at trying to buy a new mixer this week equivalent to 

what we have, and the result we wouldn't get much change out of £5000. 

 

Mikes Studio One 

    I re-wired these this week as well. All should be working ok. 

 

Rhapsody 

    Next Saturday two trustee's from the Ascot Fire Brigade trust will be 

visiting the studio's for a demo. A meeting was held by them recently and 

the outcome is they want a demo. At this moment in time I have no idea how 

much they are going to support us. 

    Laraine is the only one who has volunteered to assist next Saturday. If 

you are a full presenter there is still time to volunteer !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!. 

 

Air Cooler Reception 

    Please do not use this as we have a cleaning/smell problem to deal with. 
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Studio Heating 

    As you will see the hospital have turned on the heating. The water pipes 

running around all of the rooms ensures we are kept warm. If you turn up the 

taps on the radiators on your evening, make sure you return them to the low 

settings, otherwise other nights will arrive to find the studio's too hot to 

use. 

 

That's all for now. 

 

Regards 

Peter J Davidson-Smith 

Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends 

Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks. 

www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk 

www.radioheatherwood.org.uk 
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